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MESSAGE TO KARTING TASMANIA AND CLUBS  
16 October 2021 

 

Good Afternoon, 

Further to the advice distributed late yesterday, we have sought clarification from the Tasmanian Government 
regarding travel into and out of the ‘Restricted’ area – particularly in reference to residents from the Restricted area. 

It has been confirmed as follows: 

- Any person that resides in and/or was located in the Restricted area as of 6pm Friday, October 15 is subject to 
the Stay at Home Direction. 

- If a resident was located outside of the Restricted Area as of 6pm Friday, October 15 and has remained outside 
of the area since, they are NOT subject to the Stay at Home Direction provided that they remain outside of 
the Restricted Area until the Directions are lifted.  Should they return to the Restricted Area, they must travel 
directly to their home and will not be eligible to leave their home other than for those reasons outlined in the 
Stay at Home Direction. 

The local government areas of Southern Tasmania that are classified as ‘Restricted’ and subject to the Stay at Home 
Directions are: 

• Brighton Council 
• Central Highlands Council 
• Clarence City Council 
• Derwent Valley Council 
• Glamorgan-Spring Bay Council 
• Glenorchy City Council 

• Hobart City Council 
• Huon Valley Council 
• Kingborough Council 
• Sorell Council 
• Southern Midlands Council 
• Tasman Council 

Should you have any questions Lee Hanatschek on 07 5655 4341 (email lee@karting.net.au). 

 

Best Regards and Stay Safe 
Kelvin O’Reilly 
Chief Executive Officer 


